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RECEIVED 

MAR 3 1 20 
DEPARTMENT OF 

WATER RESOURCES 

RANDALL C. BUDGE 
rcb@racinelaw.net 

March 31, 2016 

Directory Gary Spackman 
Idaho Department of Water Resources 
322 East Front Street 
Boise, ID 83702 
gary.spackman@idwr.idaho.gov 

Sent Via Email & 
U.S. Mail 

Re: SWC-IGWA Stipulated Mitigation Plan and Request for Order 
Docket No. CM-MP-2016-001 

Dear Director Spackman: 

I am writing with regard to the Surface Water Coalition's and IGWA's 
Stipulated Mitigation Plan and Request for Order ("Stipulation") and a proposed 
Order Approving IGWA's Mitigation Plan ("Order") attached thereto as Exhibit A 
previously filed on March 9, 2016. The SWC and IGWA jointly submit the 
attached revised proposed Order. It is the same as previously submitted, except 
for the following additional language added at the end of paragraph 2.b.: 

"Following the SWC's determination of its irrigation needs, it will 
notify IGWA by September 15 each year of the balance of 50,000 
acre-feet, if any, remaining for potential recharge or conversions. 
The assignment of the balance of the remaining storage water shall 
only occur upon consensus of the parties to the Agreement. Absent 
consensus, the storage balance shall remain available for SWC 
use. Such assignments do not replace or count towards the 
obligations of the parties otherwise identified in the Agreement." 

Thank you for your consideration . 

RCB:ts 
c: IGWA 

swc 
John K. Simpson 
W. Kent Fletcher 

201 E. Center St. I P.O Box 1391 I Pocatello, ID 83204 

P: (208) 232-6101 I F: (208) 232-6109 I racinelaw.net 

Respectfully, 

~ C.~~, 

Offices in Boise, Pocatello, and Idaho Falls 
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Travis L. Thompson 
Paul L. Arrington 
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